BRIZE NORTON PRIMARY SCHOOL - PARENT COUNCIL

Minutes of the Parent Council Meeting held on Friday 13" July 2012

Present: Mark Smith, Kellie Hatcher, Victoria Doran, Sarah Birch, Sarah Batts, Jackie Hampson

Apologies: Jo Webb, Olivia Goodgame

Update on matters arising from last meeting:

New Matters arising:

Facebook
Some concerns had been raised about staff use of facebook, related to a school trip.

Mr Smith took this concern very seriously and said he would follow this up with all staff.

Parent Race
Could the parent race at the sports day be a novelty race instead of a flat race.

His will be planned for the next sports day.

Year 5 Transition Meeting

A parent had commented that not many parents had attended the Year 5 transition meeting with Mrs Haig
and Mr Bassett.

Mr Smith agreed the numbers were disappointing but wondered whether parents forgot after the sports

afternoon. The school has information packs to send to parents who did not attend.

Mr Smith thanked the Parent Council representatives for their support over the year. The representatives
agreed to continue in their role and invite new parents to join in September where vacancies were found.
Mr Smith thanked Mrs Coles as her daughter is in her last year at primary school.

Meeting closed at 9.45am. Next meeting 21% September 2012



